

Nimesh Sangani

From: Michael Miller <mlmiller@sterk.space>
Sent: Monday, August 12, 2019 3:20 PM
To: Nimesh Sangani
Subject: Re: NEUTRON-1 Will Not Fly Application 0281-EX-CN-2019

Hi Nimesh,

It is definitely more than 3 months. It may be 6 months, or more. I will know more in a few weeks.

Thanks,

Mike
415 385-3842

On Mon, Aug 12, 2019 at 9:00 AM Nimesh Sangani <Nimesh.Sangani@fcc.gov> wrote:

Mike,

Do you think the launch will be in 3 months, 6 months or a year?

V/r,

Nimesh

From: Michael Miller <mlmiller@sterk.space>
Sent: Monday, August 12, 2019 10:34 AM
To: Nimesh Sangani <Nimesh.Sangani@fcc.gov>
Subject: Re: NEUTRON-1 Will Not Fly Application 0281-EX-CN-2019

Hi Nimesh,

What is your recommendation? We will go on a later flight, but it is not yet identified. Is it less work for FCC if I just ask that the application, which is pretty far along, be put on hold, or if I withdraw and file a new application later when we identify the flight?

Will go with your advice.

Thanks,

Mike

415 385-3842

On Mon, Aug 12, 2019 at 8:09 AM Nimesh Sangani <Nimesh.Sangani@fcc.gov> wrote:

Mike,

Are you withdrawing FLN: 0281-EX-CN-2019 at this time?

V/r,

Nimesh

From: Michael Miller <mlmiller@sterk.space>

Sent: Monday, August 12, 2019 1:22 AM

To: Nimesh Sangani <Nimesh.Sangani@fcc.gov>

Subject: NEUTRON-1 Will Not Fly Application 0281-EX-CN-2019

Hi Nimesh,

Sorry to report, that the state of readiness of the NEUTRON-1 satellite will not support the target launch. The project will stand down, review and remedy the hardware and mission design, and seek a launch in the future.

Thank you very much for your support on this mission to date. We will be back.

Mike

415 385-3842